Rains County continues to be committed to disseminating information to citizens as soon as we receive it.  Currently, Rains County is not being notified of the vaccine availability nor the location or time of delivery.  We are in daily communication with Texas Department of Emergency Management (TDEM) and Texas Department of State Health Services (TDSHS) in regard to ways we can assist in any way to advocate for the inoculation of residents who desire to receive the COVID-19 vaccination and if/when we are provided with ways to assist in this, we intend to work to help residents. 
  At this time, residents can visit https://www.arcgis.com/apps/webappviewer/index.html?id=91ac7fb5e5fd47e7ada4acfe4a05920a to find a location which has received doses of the vaccination and find out directly from that entity what is required to receive a vaccination from that location. 
   The county does not have a health department. Northeast Texas Public Health District is the health authority for the county but it does not provide vaccinations. Please contact your Health Care Provider to find out more information on when and where the vaccine could be available to you.
  The Rains County Judges Office will continue to stay in daily contact with TDEM and TDSHS, inquiring and persisting in finding ways to assist residents in receiving vaccines. We live in this community and understand deeply the desire to be safe and prevent the spread and infection of COVID-19 in Rains County. Residents are encouraged to continue to follow CDC guidelines for mitigating the spread of COVID-19, which can be found here: https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/index.html.  Each person must take personal responsibility for the safety of themselves and their families, so our community can be safe.
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